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	Dear Jeremy,



1
	

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is in the process of developing the referenced improvement project on STH 19 in Dane County.  The purpose of the project is to resurface portions of the existing highway that has exceeded its service life, and to reconstruct the remaining portions that have had safety concerns from substandard geometric elements.  The project begins at the intersection with STH 78 and extends east approximately 9.6 miles to the USH 12 intersection.  Construction of the project is currently scheduled for 2023.

As part of the environmental process for this project, WisDOT is required to calculate the Farmland Conversion Impact Rating.  Because this is a corridor type project, form CPA-106 has been filled out and is attached for you to complete.  Included with the form is the project location map and a preliminary right-of-way acquisition overview.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact me by phone or email.

Sincerely,

Lalitha, B.
Lalitha Balachandran. P.E.
Project Manager
608-243-3382
Lalitha.Balachandran@dot.wi.gov
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